
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Judy <isantilampe@yahoo.com> 

Date: 4/9/2015 1:35:38 PM
Subject: RE: 20th Anniversary GBAC facts

Were the ideas attached? If so, please resend - I did not receive an attachment. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Judy [mailto:isantilampe@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 5:49 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: 20th Anniversary GBAC facts

Hello Katherine,

Here are some ideas for Governor Haley's congratulatory message for Sun City's 20th Anniversary Celebration. 
We are looking forward to the Governor's video that will be shown throughout the week of celebration from 
May 2nd - 9th. We also would like to feature it on Sun City television channels and the technology crew has 
said a DVD would be best. Is it possible to have the message sent to us by April 22nd?

I appreciate the Governor's time and your help as well. Let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thank you.

Judy Lampe, Chair
Government and Business Affairs Committee
15 Crescent Creek Drive
Bluffton,
SC 29909

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bob <bobman1030@yahoo.com>
Date: April 8, 2015 at 3:48:43 PM EDT
To: Judy Lampe <isantilampe@yahoo.com>
Subject: 20th Anniversary GBAC facts
Reply-To: Bob <bobman1030@yahoo.com>

see attached
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